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Dear Parents and Children, 
I hope you enjoyed our message to you on the 
school website. It is safe to say that we are all 
missing you very much and are looking       
forward to seeing you again. We will be in 
contact about re opening the school as soon as 
we are given information from the              
government. I hope your home learning is continuing to work      
successfully, I know it is becoming increasingly difficult to motivate 
the children as time  presses on, I hope you can take some comfort in 
knowing many families are feeling the same and completing what 
they are able to manage. Teachers are continuing to post online work  
for the children via DB Primary  and dojo for KS2 pupils, DB Primary 
and email for KS1 pupils and DB Primary and Tapestry for foundation 
pupils. We are printing work packs for children who are unable to   
access on line learning, please ring the office, if you have not already 
done so , to be added to the list if you would like a work pack. Packs 
can be picked up from the  office each Monday.  

Baby News! 
We are delighted to share with you that Mrs Upson 
is having a baby. We are very happy for her and we 
are looking forward to meeting her new arrival 
soon.  

On Line / E safety 
Thank you for responding to the parentmail survey 
about online safety, we are pleased that the vast ma-

jority of you use parental      settings and discuss online safety with 
your children ( 98%).One of the e safety risks highlighted by the sur-
vey was on line grooming. We have attached some advice and guid-
ance from National On Line Safety Team as support.  
If you would like to share any thing with us for the newsletter please 
e mail at admin@woodley.suffok.sch.uk  . 
We are planning our next achievement assembly for Friday 15th   
May, it is a lovely opportunity to connect with our families  and cel-
ebrate the great things you are doing together. if you have any      
special “Shout Outs,” you would like to mention, we would be happy 
to share that for you. E mail at admin@woodley.suffolk.sch.uk  or 
call school.   


